
Dr. Jeff Bearden 

 

Dr. Jeff Bearden joined Forsyth County Schools as superintendent on September 2, 2014. 

Dr. Bearden has served as a school executive for over 25 years. Prior to joining Forsyth County he was 

superintendent of Rome City Schools and Fayette County Schools.  Dr. Bearden spent the first part of his 

educational career in Maine where he served as superintendent of the Maine School Administrative District No. 

35 and the Limestone School Department.   Dr. Bearden also served as an assistant superintendent, assistant 


